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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Residents of Tintle Road, Stony Hill Ct, Orchard St, Smith St, Laurel St, Sanders  

  Pl and  Cleary Ave 

From:  Brian Pumo, Superintendent of Public Works 

Date:  27 September 2022 

Subject: Paving Schedule Change 

 

***SCHEDULE CHANGE*** 

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 27
TH

, 7AM – 5PM 

 

Milling:  Tintle Road, Stony Hill Ct, Orchard St, Smith St, Laurel St 

 

 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28
TH

, 7AM – 5PM 

 

Milling:  Sanders Pl, Cleary Ave (from Struble Ave to Aten Ct) 

 

Paving:  Tintle Road, Stony Hill Ct, Orchard St, Smith St 

 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 29
TH

, 7AM – 5PM 

 

Paving:  Laurel St, Sanders Pl, Cleary Ave 

 

 

Please note that during milling, you will have VERY LIMITED access to your street.  Butler 

DPW personnel will be onsite to assist traffic. 

 

During paving, ROADS WILL BE COMPLETELY CLOSED TO ALL TRAFFIC until the 

newly installed pavement has sufficiently cooled, which will take several hours after installation 

is completed.  Only emergency vehicles (police, fire & EMS) will be permitted.  Please make 

alternate arrangements for the day your street is scheduled for paving. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your anticipated cooperation while we work 

as quickly and safely as possible to complete necessary improvements. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 973-838-7200, extension 410 OR extension 222. 
 


